September Operations Report

· The guys got one more load of trash hauled off from Baker Creek site and still have one or two more as time allows. 
· Challenger roofing came this week and washed the office roof. They sprayed a dark primer on so the roof will get hot and evaporate any moisture out of it before they repair hail damage and coat and put fiber mesh on. They will be back next week to finish. 
· Todd and Tim are no longer with the District. Looking like I may no longer be here as well. Mark Foxworthy has been here a couple a weeks ago and is here on 9-8-22 to continue to assist with waste plant. We have made some notable changes since Todd departure. The plant is operating great and Shaylee has been learning process control with me and Mark. Jameson cut his hay so if we get in a bind in the sludge holding we can land apply and be just fine till May so we can land apply again. 
· If I depart I will do my best to get Glenn and Shaylee up on all the important things I am currently working on. I will be available for anything they need at any time. 
· I strongly advise that the District figure out a plan on retaining remaining staff. Glenn, Shaylee, and Kristan have stepped up as all of us have always done. I have some ideas on retention I would be more than glad to discuss. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]I will continue to update the board on my future plans.
